RE: Resignation, effective February 1, 2020

Dear Mr. Troy Body,

After much prayer and with family support, I have accepted an offer to become the new Executive Director of the Southwest Kentucky Economic Development Council. As a result, I will be resigning as Mayor of Hopkinsville, effective February 1, 2020.

I have been honored to serve as Mayor of Hopkinsville and pledge to work closely with you, City Attorney Doug Willen, and Hopkinsville City Council to ensure a smooth transition. I will remain committed to helping Hopkinsville and our region be the best that it can be.

Sincerely

Carter M. Hendricks

Mayor, City of Hopkinsville, KY

RECEIVED

FEB 2 4 2020

るたいひとかんさく わた そずれ大学

cc: Kenny Grabara, Doug Willen, Crissy Fletcher, Hopkinsville City Council